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Summary Report 

MEETING OF THE TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY BOARD 
Wednesday | March 18, 2020 

Metropolitan Council, Chambers | 12:30 PM 
390 Robert Street North, Saint Paul, MN 55101 

  

REPORTS 

 1. TAB Chair’s Report – Hovland reported on next April’s meeting most likely being held in the 
same format as the March meeting. TPP comments are encouraged to be submitted.  

 BUSINESS 

 TAB approved the following items and they were forwarded to the Transportation Committee. 
 1. 2020-13: Streamlined TIP Amendment: MnDOT District Pavement Markings 

Transportation Advisory Board recommended to the Council adoption of an amendment to 
the 2020-2023 Transportation Improvement Program to add a districtwide set-a-side for 
pavement marking and cat-tracks 

 2. 2020-14: Streamlined TIP Amendment: MnDOT Temporary Signals 
Transportation Advisory Board recommended to the Council adoption of an amendment to 
the 2020-2023 Transportation Improvement Program to add a project installing temporary 
signals at Interstate 35 E and County Road J in Lino Lakes. 

 3. 2020-15: Streamlined TIP Amendment: St. Louis Park 
Transportation Advisory Board recommended to the Council adoption of an amendment to 
the 2020-2023 Transportation Improvement Program to add roadway reconstruction to St. 
Louis Park’s pedestrian bridge project (SP # 163-090-003). 

 4. 2020-11: Scope Change Request: Metro Transit 
Transportation Advisory Board approved Metro Transit’s request to change the scope of 
its Route 63 service improvement project (SP # TRS-TCMT-21B) including: 
1. A reduction in the number of buses purchased and add Route 323, which would 

replace a portion of Route 63 and extend new service into Maplewood and Woodbury. 
2. A reduction in the federal award of $776,844 (from $6,122,444 to$5,345,600) to reflect 

a lower total project cost. 
 5. 2020-12: TIP Amendment: Metro Transit Scope Change 

Transportation Advisory Board recommended to the Council adoption of an amendment 
into the 2020-2023 Transportation Improvement Program to reduce the length of Route 
63, reduce the number of buses purchased, add Route 323, and split into two project 
years Metro Transit’s Route 63 Service Improvement project (SP # TRS-TCMT-21B). 

 6. 2020-16: Extension of 2020 Regional Solicitation Application Deadline 
Transportation Advisory Board approved extension of the 2020 Regional Solicitation 
Application Deadline to May 15, 2020. 

 INFORMATION 

There were no information items on the revised agenda. 
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